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City
 Council meeting for March 21,2022

Please
 Vote and Approve the definition of a 6” dbh Significant Tree

Please
 Vote that a permit be required for removal of every 24” dbh Significant Tree and over 24” 

Please
 Vote to Eliminate the Director’s authority to reduce replacement Trees on construction sites.

Please
direct  your Staff to save the Cedars
 on 5th

 Ave NE.  If the sidewalk design
had started
 with the guideline “provide sidewalks and retain all the tall trees in good condition” the current design 
would be different.  It is not too late.

 Please
 recognize that once Trees are cut down it takes many, many years to recover the benefits they would 
have provided.

Thank you

Isis Charest, Shoreline resident
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